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August 1, 2021 

 

Dear Redford Union HS Parents/Guardians, 

 

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! We hope this letter finds everyone safe and enjoying 

their summer. We have many exciting things happening this school year at Redford Union High 

School and we look forward to our students being a part of those. 

 

First, with guidance from the Wayne County Health Department, our high school will be back to 

the traditional 100% face-to-face learning model. Also, with news changing daily regarding 

COVID-19, the District will also continue to work with the WCHD and District stakeholder 

groups to prepare a safe return for staff and students - adjusting as we are guided to do so by the 

WCHD. The District will keep our families updated as we continue to get closer to the first day of 

school.  

 

Second, the necessary documents for registration will be mailed home this week and are also 

available on the RUHS website - CLICK HERE. These will include forms that will need to be 

turned at your student’s designated schedule pick-up time. Included below are some key dates for 

the upcoming school year: 

 

Thursday, August 12th - 9th Grade Orientation (8:00AM-11:30AM) w/ RUHS Link Crew 

Wednesday, August 18th – 10th Grade Orientation (8:00AM-10:00AM)  

Thursday, August 19th – 9th Grade Schedule Pick-up (8:30 AM - 11:30 AM)  

Thursday, August 19th - 11th Grade Schedule Pick-up (12:30 PM – 3:30 PM) 

Friday, August 20th – 10th Grade Schedule Pick-up (8:30 AM – 11:30 AM) 

Friday, August 20th – 12th Grade Schedule Pick-up (12:30 PM – 3:30 PM) 

Monday, August 30th – First Day of School 

 

Friday, October 15th – Homecoming Football Game vs. Melvindale HS (7:00 PM) 

Saturday, October 16th – Homecoming Dance at RUHS (7:00 PM) 

 

Friday, May 20, 2022 – Senior Prom at Laurel Manor (7:00 PM) 

 

Wednesday, June 1, 2022 – Senior Commencement Ceremony at USA Hockey Arena (7:00PM) 

 

And lastly, our main office will be fully open for the 2021-2022 school year starting Monday, 

August 16th from 7:30AM – 2:30 PM.  

 

We look forward to another great school year at Redford Union High School! GO PANTHERS! 

 

 

Judith L. Nachman     Michael T. Taylor 
Judith Nachman ‘87     Michael Taylor ‘99 
Principal       Assistant Principal    

https://www.redfordu.k12.mi.us/hs/

